
 

 
 

 

Athens, June 3, 2008 

 

Announcement 

 
TERNA ENERGY SA announces that the Annual Bulletin 2007 has been submitted 

to Athens Exchange and to the Hellenic Capital Market Committee and is now 

available to Shareholders and Investors at the company’s headquarters (85, 

Messogion Ave. 11526 Athens, Greece) and has been also listed to our site 

www.terna-energy.gr.   

For any additional information please contact Mrs. Mary Theotokatou – Shareholders 

Dept. Officer (tel. 210-6968429) 

 


